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RECOMMENDATIONS 

• This committee was unable to meet in person this year due to the ongoing 
COVID-19 pandemic, so tours of facilities and in-person sampling as a 
committee were unable to be done. It is recommended to resume in-
person meetings and tours in 2022-2023.

• It is recommended that committee members continue visiting various 
Dining locations and providing feedback. This feedback is valuable to 
University Dining Management as decisions are made regarding menus 
and hours.

SUMMARY OF DISCUSSION ITEMS/ACTIVITIES OF COMMITTEE 

• Each month, committee members were assigned a location on campus to
visit and provide feedback. Some of the locations were: Ruckus Pizza,
Port City Java, Common Grounds, Fountain, and Atrium Food Court.
Members of the committee provided feedback on the service, food quality,
etc., and leadership within University Dining utilized it to improve
operations.

• Monthly updates were provided to the committee on the ever-changing
operation of University Dining as it related to the COVID pandemic and
providing meals and services to students in quarantine/isolation spaces.

• Members were invited to the special operations of Dining (theme meals) to
try those out as well as raise awareness on the activities of University
Dining.

• In the upcoming year, we hope to continue these type of operations of the
committee and get out and about within the locations of the operation so
that members can see it for themselves.

RECOMMENDATION FOR REVISION OF CHARGE AND/OR MEMBERSHIP 
CONFIGURATION (if applicable) 

TBD 


